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September 24, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 603.a.(2): Property Line Exception Location Request  

Rush 4-65 29-30 1AH-1DH, 2AH-2DH Pad: SWNW Section 28, Township 4 South, Range 65 West 
 Arapahoe County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director Murphy, 
 
Burlington Resources Oil & Gas LP (Burlington) plans to drill eight (8) wells on the Rush 4-65 29-30 1AH-1DH, 
2AH-2DH Pad. COGCC Rule 603.a.(2) states that a well shall be located not less than 150 feet from a surface 
property line. The surface locations of Burlington’s proposed wells shall be less than one hundred fifty (150) feet 
from a surface property line and are thus being permitted as exception locations. The table below shows which 
wells are within 150 feet of the property line: 
 

Well Name Doc # SHL Footage Distance 
Rush 4-65-29-30 1AH 401764633 2252’ FNL, 621’ FWL  49’ S 
Rush 4-65-29-30 1BH 401764634 2275’ FNL, 610’ FWL  27’ S 
Rush 4-65-29-30 1CH 401764636 2297’ FNL, 599’ FWL  5’ S 
Rush 4-65-29-30 1DH 401764637 2319’ FNL, 588’ FWL  18’ N 
Rush 4-65-29-30 2AH 401764638 2342’ FNL, 576’ FWL  40’ N 
Rush 4-65-29-30 2BH 401764639 2364’ FNL, 565’ FWL  62’ N 
Rush 4-65-29-30 2CH 401764640 2386’ FNL, 554’ FWL  85’ N 
Rush 4-65-29-30 2DH 401764641 2409’ FNL, 543’ FWL  107’ N 

 
As referenced in Rule 603.a.(2), the Director may grant an exception if it is not feasible for the Operator to meet 
this minimum distance requirement and a waiver is obtained from the offset Surface Owner(s). The surface 
owner is the property owner on both sides of the property line and the wells are being proposed at a location 
agreed upon with the surface owner of both properties via a Surface Use Agreement. Burlington has also 
obtained written permission by way of a surface use agreement.  
 
Burlington respectfully requests the approval of the property line exception location request and Applications 
for Permit to Drill for these wells. If you should have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact Burlington at (832) 486-6014. Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Justin Garrett 
Regulatory Analyst 
Agent for Burlington Resources Oil & Gas LP 


